
In this issue: 

FHS Holiday Preview 1 

EOC Government Tests 1 

Traci Johnston Memorial Game 1 

FFA Food Drive 2 

FHS HOSTS HOLIDAY PREVIEW - Our annual 

Holiday Preview & Brunch for our local senior citizens and 

retired FLSD employees will be held on December 7, 2017 

at Firelands High School. Doors open at 9:30 am and 

entertainment will be provided from our FES Choir, FHS 

Select Choir, and FHS Jazz Band. New this year, the FHS 

Visual Arts Department will have a gallery display. Brunch 

will be served in-between events.  People who are coming 

to the event should have made reservations by last Friday.  

FHS looks forward to again hosting a Falcon Holiday 

Tradition.   

DECEMBER 5 BASKETBALL GAME VS EDISON A 

NIGHT TO REMEMBER MRS. JOHNSTON - This 

Tuesday evening, December 5th, FHS will honor the 

memory of Mrs. Johnston with a ceremony coinciding with 

the Boys Basketball Game against Edison.  T-Shirts are on 

sale this week for $10, with proceeds from the t-shirts to go into the Traci Johnston Scholarship Fund at 

Edison High School.  Come on out to watch the Falcons battle the Chargers, but more importantly, come 

out to support and honor the memory of Traci, who was a big supporter of both Firelands and Edison 

High Schools. 

 

 

H o l i d a y  p r e v i e w  a n d  b r u n c h  

Special points of interest: 

 BB Game v Edison on Dec 5 

 Food Drive a success 

 Government test in  Block Period 
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D E C E M B E R  4 T H ,  2 0 1 7  V o l u m e  4 ,  I s s u e  1 4  

The Firelands FFA organized and collected 

more than 1,800 lbs of food for local food 

pantries that will stay in the community.  A 

huge thank you and great job for their service 

to FHS and the Firelands community. 

As the First Semester winds down, 

our FHS students who are 

currently taking Government will 

be taking the State of Ohio End-of-

Course exam in American 

Government.  

This exam, required by the Ohio 

Department of Education, is 

usually the final exam of the seven 

End-of-Course exams administered 

to our students.  Students must 

score 18 total points on the seven 

exams, taken over the course of 

their first three years in high 

school, to be eligible for a 

diploma. 

Students should also know that 

the results of these End-of-

Course exams are not denoted 

on their transcripts, which are 

sent to colleges and universities, 

when students are applying for 

both schools and scholarships. 

These tests will be administered 

in the Government Block 

periods on Wednesday and 

Thursday, December 13th and 

14th. 

Students who need to re-take 

EOC exams in all subjects will 

be notified in school on Monday, 

December 4th, and will begin re

-taking their exams beginning on 

Monday, December 11th. 

G O V E R N M E N T  E N D - O F - C O U R S E  E X A M  



They have graciously granted us with enough 
money to Purchase all of our Cookies and 
Refreshments for our December 14th Concert! 
Thanks to their support we no longer need 
cookies brought to our High School Band and 
Choir Concert on December 14th! If you see a 
member of Friends of Firelands please thank 
them for this gift, and also come and enjoy the 
concert at 7pm on Thursday, December 14th. 

FALCON WRESTLERS STRONG IN 
OPENING TOURNAMENT - The Falcon 
Wrestlers opened the 2017-18 season at the 
Edison Invitational last Saturday.  The Falcons 
finished a strong 4th in a solid 12 team field.  
Sophomore Payton Burgdorf was the MVP of 
the tournament, and also the Champion at 113 
lbs.  Senior Sean Lipscomb also brought home 
a championship at 285 lbs.  Senior Tyler 
Bennett also finished third at 220 lbs.  
Congratulations to the wrestlers on a strong 
opening weekend. 

 

 

 

 

FHS Highlights will be listed here each week to 
highlight different aspects of FHS Campus 
activities.  Student achievements in the 
classroom, extra-curricular activities, and 
community events will be highlighted here, 
along with important information from both 
the FHS Main Office and the Athletic 
Department. 

FFA AGAIN LEADS THE FIGHT 
AGAINST HUNGER - Thank you to all that 
have brought donations for the FFA food drive. 
FFA has now collected over 1,800 lbs of food 
that will stay in our school district and help 
over 100 families this holiday season! Friday, 
December 1st was the last day of the food 
drive, please bring donations to 1st period! 
The top 3 classes will earn a donut party. The 
top donors as of last Thursday were Kearns 
(325.5 donations), Finnegan (301), Jones 
(93.5), Kirsch (86), Callahan (58), Clark (41). 
Check out the chart to see your class standings!  
Another great job by FFA and the FHS 
Community for helping the needy in our 
community during the holiday season. 

THANKS TO THE FRIENDS OF 
FIRELANDS - FHS would like to send a huge 
thank you to the Friends of Firelands! 

 

F H S  H I G H L I G H T S  

FHS EVENTS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEKS 

Day  Date  Event    Time 

Mon  Dec 4  JV/V GBB @ Mapleton  6 pm 

Mon  Dec 4  Select Choir @ Festival of Carols 7:30 pm 

Tue  Dec 5  F/JV/V BBB v Edison  4:30 pm 

Tue  Dec 5  Select Choir @ S.Amherst Nativity TBA 

Wed  Dec 6  JV/V GBB v Buckeye  6 pm 

Thr  Dec 7  Senior Citizen Holiday Festival 9:30 am 

Fri  Dec 8  F/JV/V BBB v Buckeye  4:30 pm 

Fri  Dec 8  Select Choir @ Kalahari Resort 6 pm 

Sat  Dec 9  V GBB v Christian Comm School 2:30 pm 

Sat  Dec 9  Select Choir @ St. Matthew  4 pm 

Sun  Dec 10  Select Choir @ St. Matthew  4 pm 

Tue  Dec 12  F/JV/V BBB vs Lutheran West 4:30 pm 

Wed  Dec 13  JV/V GBB v Wellington  6 pm 

Thr  Dec 14  HOLIDAY CONCERT  7 pm 

Fri  Dec 15  Wrestling @ Archbold Invitational 4 pm 

Fri  Dec 15  F/JV/V BBB v Wellington  4:30 pm 

Fri  Dec 22  WINTER BREAK BEGINS 

Tue  Jan 2, 2018 SCHOOL RESUMES 

 

 

 

Firelands high 

School 

10643 Vermilion Rd 

Oberlin, OH 44074 

 

PH: 440-965-4255 

FAX: 440-965-5296 

SCHOOL COUNSELORS: 

440-965-5335 

ATHLETICS 

440-965-4255 x 4097 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Mr. Bob Maver 

rmaver@firelandsschools.org 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

Mrs. Cathy Keener 

ckeener@firelandsschools.org 

 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

Mr. Ty Stillman 

tstillman@firelandsschools.org 
 

SCHOOL SECRETARY 

Mrs. Kathy Dziat 

kdziat@firelandsschools.org 

 

ATTENDANCE / ATHLETICS 

CLERK 

Mrs. Donna Wheaton 

dwheaton@firelandsschools.org 

 

SCHOOL COUNSELORS 

Ms. Jenelle Cozza 

jcozza@firelandsschools.org 
 

Mrs. Diane Zimmer 

dzimmer@firelandsschools.org 
 

COUNSELING SECRETARY 

Mrs. Mary Kaminski 

mkaminski@firelandsschools.org 

 

Look for FHS on the web 

at 

www.firelandsschools.org 

then navigate to FHS 

Follow Mr. Maver on 

Twitter 

@FHSFalcnPrin 

GO FALCONS!!!!! 
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